Town of Woodstock Selectmen's Meeting Tuesday, November 26, 2013

Selectmen: Jim Fadden Jr., Gil Rand

Staff: Judy Welch Public: Patrick Griffin

Gil called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

Public Participation:

Minutes of the November 12, 2013 Meeting:

Jim motioned to accept the minutes of the November 12, 2013 Selectmen's Meeting. Gil seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

Town Attorney/Gagnon:

The Board is in receipt of an email, from the town attorney, requesting a meeting to discuss Carol and Linda Gagnon's property, located at 9 Nicholson Drive. The Board requested to have a meeting scheduled for the first week of December.

New Business:

Signed Checks.

The Board reviewed a letter of appreciation from Paul Beaudin, Solid Waste Facility Manager. Paul expressed his gratitude for Public Works Department and Steve Welch. Paul commended Steve for always being accommodating and his willingness to always help out.

Gil motioned to adjourn the Selectmen's Meeting at 6:50 p.m. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

December 10, 2013

R. G. Rand